
Scholastic Book Fair
Family shopping evening
Thursday, September 28

3:15-5:30

THE STAR DUSTTHE STAR DUST
Week of: 9/18/2023
 A note from the Principal: 

Transportation changes

 Upcoming events: 

Send a note in your child's folder

Email
jenae.blake@hancock.kyschools.us

We will not accept transportation
changes via phone. No transportation

changes after 1 PM:

9/21 Fall PictureDay

 10/9-10/13 Fall Break

9/21 Stars Picnic 5-6:30

South Hancock Families,  Thank you to all of our Grandparents and
family members that were able to attend our Grandparent's Lunch on

Sept. 13th.  We welcomed about 200 guests on that day and our
students had a wonderful time seeing some of their favorite people at

their school and eating lunch with them.  We have another family event
coming up Thursday evening, September 21st from 5:00-6:30.   We

will have pizza and drinks that have been generously donated by
Weber's Store, and our parents will be able to visit their child's

classroom to get an overview of the grade level standard work,
homework expectations, etc.  We hope that this is an informative night

for all of our families.
I want to give a HUGE shoutout to all of our students, faculty, and

families for all of the great effort that has been put forth in growing our
students for success.  In the past month, our school and District has
been featured on an exclusive literacy panel with state and school

leaders on KET.  A reporter came to South and North and interviewed
teachers about the work and professional development that has been
completed through LETRS and IMSE, which deepen understanding of
the science of reading and a multi-sensory approach to literacy.  This
work has empowered our staff, which has therefore empowered our

students in reading and writing.  Also, Mrs. Pulliam, our District Literacy
Coach/Interventionist and IMSE certified educator was recently

contacted by ED Week, after hearing about South's great work through
the KET report, and also asked for a brief interview of staff here at

South.  This will be published at a later date.  Lastly, we were visited on
Sept. 15th and recognized by Green River Regional Education
Cooperative  and the Kentucky PBIS Network for implementing

positive behavior intervention supports with fidelity for all students at
South.  Our faculty team and students have worked very hard to

provide a consistent framework and supports to model, reteach, and
recognize expectations that will instill confidence and positivity for

students in all that we do.  We continue to strive to provide a safe and
positive environment for all students at South so we can build lasting

relationships and academic success.  Thank you for all you do to
support us in our efforts!

Jennifer Howe, Principal

9/25-29 Book Fair!

A picture ID is required to enter
the school. We appreciate your

cooperation 



Stay Tuned!

 A note from Nurse Karrie: 

MENU

Foodservice

Afterschool Program - Ms. Dee

*We encourage every family to fill out a
Free and Reduced Meal Application.

The quickest and easiest way to do that
is online. Look for the Food Service link
on he Infinite Campus/Parent Portal

app. We can send one home with your
child at any time. Complete that

application and return it back to the
school ASAP.

*Does your child have a diagnosed
food allergy? Make sure our staff

receives a modified meal form
from your physician. Fax to 270-

927-6916.
*You may put money in your child's

meal account by going to your Parent
Portal account using a debit/credit
card.  When sending lunch money to

the school please put it in an envelope
with the child's name and teacher on it.

You can also send a check to HCPS
Food Service, 83 State Route 3543,

Hawesville, KY 42348.

Family Resource Center


